
S A V E  T H E  D A T E

Lee Rumbarger, Carol Gering, and Adam Pritt will be offering a training on HyFlex course delivery for 
the COE on April 23rd from 4:00 PM to 5:30 PM. The training will specifically cover strategies to 

maximize the effectiveness of HyFlex instruction. 

We recognize that this is a new modality for many in the college and we hope you find this training 
helpful!

https://uoregon.zoom.us/j/93284192803?pwd=TkpzNG5RbjFGKy9lREREZHNqOU1YZz09
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